4/27/10 Board Hearing

AB 2121
Deadiine: 3/26/10 by 12 noon

commentletters - On Behalf of The Sea Ranch

From: <«Gchap@aol.com> VAR 25
To: «commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov> 23 7010
Date: 3/25/2010 3:29 PM

SWRCB EXECUTIVE

Subject: On Behalf of The Sea Ranch

We are writing regarding the probable restrictions we at Sea Ranch, in
Gualala, and Point Arena face regarding access fo water. Our concerns
are as follows:

1. Adeguate water in the event of fire.

2 Drastic decrease in property values - many of us are elderly and
retired people, who count on our home sales paying for our care if
and when the time comes.

3. Economic impact in the area, affecting our neighbors in and around
Gualala and Point Arena as a result of sales of homes and property

~ vastly decreased due to unavailable water. |

4. The effect on the health and welfare of the tax-paying citizens of
the North Coast.

Please postpone the closure of the public comment period (currently noon
March 26, 2010 for an extended period of 90 days. Please consider
holding regional hearings on this matter and postponing the Public Hearing :
now scheduled for April 27, 2010 until after regional hearings.

Thank you for your consideration.

F. K. Chapler Gretchen L. Chapler
P. O. Box 90
Gualala, CA 95445
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